JUNE P. HALE
1721 ENCINO
GRANTS, N. MEX. 87020

July 1,1980

Tom Baca

Health and Environmental Department
Environmental Division

State Capitol Building

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Baca,

I am writing you in regard to the hearing on the Gulf Mineral
Company Licensing Meeting. I would like to see it held in
Grants. I think it would be important to the community of
Grants to be held here in order for our citizens to attend.

Sincerely,
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Mrs. Yerne Hale
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